Cumann Na mBunscoil
[bookmark: _GoBack]On the 8th October 2018, the girls took part in the Cumann Na mBunscoil girls football competition. We played 6 matches. The girls played very well but unfortunately we lost all of our matches. Ms. Horgan, Ms Meaney and David Tubridy came with us to support us. One bad thing that happened, was we lost 1 of our school footballs.
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